Ca“fOfnia Gavin Newsom, Governor
; . David Bunn, Director
%?‘ Department of Conservation

Division of Oil, Gas, and Geothermal Resources

May 24, 2019

L. Brun Hilbert, Jr. Ph.D., PE

Exponent Engineering and Scientific Consulting
149 Commonwealth Drive

Menlo Park, CA 94025

Dear Dr. Hilbert:

As per your discussion with Mr. Alan Walker on May 22, 2019, the deadline for submission
of the Root Cause Analysis (RCA) report concerning the Dow R.G.C. 10 Well is extended
to Friday, June 7, 2019. This extension is granted for the expressed purpose to fully
infegrate the comments of the independent well control subject matter expert.

If you have any questions or need any further information related to these comments,
please contact Mr. Alan Walker, Supervising Oil and Gas Engineer at (916) 323-2258.

Sincerely,

e

Kenneth A. Harri
State Oil and Gas Supervisor

cc:  Mr. Michael Hale, Hardage Hospitality
Mr. Dan Dudak, DOGGR
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